
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

LNTM No 039/22

PLNTM 039 Diving Operations OSRs - Direction

PLYMOUTH LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 039/22

 DIVING OPERATIONS – OSR BUOYS

DIRECTION

1. This notice is a direction from the Queen’s Harbour Master Plymouth pursuant to the Dockyard Port of Plymouth Order
2020.

2. Diving operations will commence at the OSR Buoys (in vicinity of 50° 18.935’N, 004° 10.018’W) from 11 July 2022, until
Tuesday 12 July 2022. Vessel Seeker, Callsign Falmouth Divers will maintain a listening watch on VHF channel 14 and
will display the appropriate lights and signals throughout.

3. Due to the complexity of the diving operation, and its proximity to the main channel, an exclusion zone is established
extending a minimum of 150m around the buoys, bounded by points as follows:

50° 18.863’N, 004° 10.239’W

50° 18.784’N, 004° 10.103’W

50° 19.087’N, 004° 09.943’W

50° 19.010’N, 004° 09.804’W

A chartlet showing the exclusion zone is attached at Annex A.  For the duration of diving operations, vessels are not to
enter the exclusion zone established.

    4.  Cancel this PLNTM 13 Jul 22.

 



Friday 08 Jul 2022 


